ETP

Employment Training Panel

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD:

Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Training Program (EVITP) Fund

Background

ETP released the Solicitation for Proposals for the EVITP fund on May 1, 2025. The application
period closed on May 16, 2025.

As set forth in the Solicitation for Proposals, a total of $2.7M in EVITP Fund grants were available.
A total of $1,765,298 will be awarded as a result of this solicitation.

ETP received a total of 17 proposals. Below is a list of the proposals that the scoring committee
has recommended for funding.

Proposed Awardees

e Associated Builders and Contractors Northern California - $297,045

e Al Roboto Edu LLC - $254,610

e Alameda County Electrical Industry Apprenticeship & Training Trust - $152,766
e Central Vally Business Federation - $190,958

e Electrical Training Alliance of Silicon Valley - $72,140

e Fresno Area Electrical Joint Apprenticeship and Training Committee - $21,218
e IBEW Local 40 NECA Training Trust - $12,731

¢ Inland Empire Electrical Joint Apprenticeship Training Committee - $186,714

e Los Angeles County Electrical Educational and Training Trust Fund - $229,149

e Orange County Electrical Joint Apprenticeship and Training Trust - $84,870

e Redwood Empire Electrical Joint Apprenticeship and Training Committee - $50,922
e Sacramento Area Electrical Joint Apprenticeship Training Committee - $33,948
e San Diego Electrical Training Trust - $84,870

e Shasta Builders Exchange Inc. - $84,870

e Ventura County Electrical Joint Apprenticeship Training Committee - $8,487

Proposed awardees funding is contingent upon panel approval at the July 18, 2025, ETP Panel
Meeting. Please refer to the ETP website for meeting information.


https://etp.ca.gov/panel-meetings/

